
Advanced Math Mini Mu 
Sponsored by Montford and Cobb Middle Schools. 

 

Dear Math Teachers and Principals, 

 

Your school is invited to attend the Montford/Cobb 6th Grade Mini Mu Math Competition 

on Saturday, October 22nd 2016. Sixth and seventh grade students are invited to 

participate. This year’s contest will be held at Montford Middle School. 

 

There will be two rounds of testing. All students will take the same test. Each round will 

consist of 25 multiple-choice questions. No calculators are allowed. Answer sheets will be 

provided. There is a $10 registration fee for each student.  

 

Scoring: 

Five points will be awarded for every correct answer 

One point will be awarded for every question left unanswered 

Zero points will be awarded for each incorrect answer 

 

Awards: 

This is a “friendly” contest. You will receive results for everyone but may award 

trophies to your own students. Trophies will be given to each school that participates to 

award to their high scoring students. Two trophies will be available for each ten students 

who are registered from each school. 

Tentative Schedule of Events: 

8:45 – 9:15 Arrival, Check-In 

9:30 – 10:30 Round 1 Test 

10:30 – 10:50 Break 

10:50 – 11:55 Round 2 Test 

11:55 – 12:15 Break 

12:15 – 12:45 Awards 
 

We will not be serving lunch. Snacks will be provided. We hope to have a visit from a “Snow-

Cone Truck”. 

  

If you need any further information, please contact 

either Bob Coleman (colemanb@leonschools.net ) or Cyndi 

Osborne (osbornec@leonschools.net).  

 
Bob Coleman   Cyndi Osborne 
Montford    Cobb 

 

We will attempt to make the 

test questions challenging 

but reasonable. 

Please e-mail your name list to: 
  

       Bob Coleman 
 

No later than 

Wednesday, October 

14th. 

We will take care of the testing forms 
Each school will need to send a list of the students participating no later than Wednesday October 15th. 

Please e-mail your list to Bob Coleman (colemanb@leonschools.net). Word or Excel files are preferred. 
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Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Does my school have to have a certain number of students to participate in the Mini-Mu? 

 No, there is no minimum number of students required. Each school does need at least 

five registered students in order to receive trophies. 
 

Is there a limit to the number of students my school can bring to the Mini-Mu? 

 No, you may bring as many students as you would like. 
 

Can my school send students who are not taking 6th or 7th grade math? 

 No. 
 

Can students who are not from my school join our group? 

 No. 
 

Can parents register their child separate from our school group? 

 No. Each student must be registered by their school in order to participate. 
 

Are parents required to stay for the entire contest? 

 No. We would like at least one sponsor from each school to be on campus. 
 

I already sent in my registration. Can I add students? 

 Yes. You may add students as late as Saturday morning but this may cause seating 

issues since your group has been assigned a certain number of seats. Also, adding 

students is fine but you may not substitute students. If John Smith has decided not 

to come but Mary Jones is coming then we will be glad to arrange for Mary to participate 

but that will require that the $10.00 registration for Mary be paid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Montford/Cobb 6th Grade 
 Mini Mu Contest 

School Registration Form 
 

 

Dates to remember: 
By October 4th: We would appreciate an e-mail letting us know if your school 

plans to participate. The registration form is not required. 

October 14th    … A list of your participants is due to Bob Coleman. (Word or 

Excel preferred but e-mail is OK). Please include grade level. 

October 22nd   … Mini-Mu Contest. 



Registration Form 
 

 

School_______________________________________________  
 

Address and Zip Code ________________________________________    

 

Sponsor Name ______________________________  

 

Sponsor E-Mail Address ________________________________________________ 

 
 

        

Registration Due Wednesday, October 14th. 
 

    Number of Students  _______  X  $10   each = $_______ 
 
 
 

TOTAL        $ _______   
 
 
 
 
 

Make checks payable to “Montford Middle School”. 
Please send one check for your school. 

 

Send this registration form and your check to: 
  

Bob Coleman 
  Montford Middle School 
  5789 Pimlico Dr 
  Tallahassee, FL 32309 
  

The next page contains permission slips that you could use for the Mini-Mu. This 

is just for your convenience.  



Montford/Cobb Advanced Math Mini Mu 

 
Dear Parent, 

  

Your child is invited to participate in the 2016 Montford/Cobb Advanced Math Mini Mu. This Mini Mu 

is a math contest sponsored by Montford Middle School and Cobb Middle School for 6th and 7th grade 

students.  Each student will take two rounds of math tests. Awards will be presented to the top students 

from each school.    

 

This Mini Mu will be held Saturday, October 22nd at Montford Middle School from 8:45-12:45. 

 

The registration fee is $10. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

If you have questions, contact your child’s math teacher or the Mini-Mu sponsor at your child’s school. 
 

 
 

My son/daughter has permission to attend the Montford/Cobb Mini Mu on October 22, 

2016.  I will make arrangements for transportation to and from Montford Middle School. 

 

 

 

    

Student Name                                                            

 Parent Signature 
 

 

 

Emergency Phone Number: _____________________________ 
 

 

 
Make checks payable to your child’s school. All registrations must come from the School.  

 

Make checks payable to _______________________. 
All registrations must come from the School. 


	TOTAL        $ _______

